
 
23 April 2024 
 
By email: fyi-request-26202-fce49e17@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe  
 
I refer to your information request dated 22 March 2024 made under the Official Information Act 1982 
(the Act). You have requested the following information: 
 

“Could you please provide how many people were offered the John M Stewart scholarship and 
which programmes they are entered in.” 

 
Please see below our response to your request. 
 
 
One John M. Stewart Scholarship was offered this year. The recipient is enrolled in the University’s 
Bachelor of Medicine and Bachelor of Surgery (MB ChB) programme.  
 
 
I trust that this information will be helpful.  
 

 
Ngā mihi 
 
 
 
Kelsey Kennard 
Official Information and Compliance Coordinator 
Office of the Registrar 
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